
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
October 6, 2025 

Nanaimo River Fire Protection Area - Fire Truck Storage Facility Construction 
Survey Deadline Extended to October 8 

Due to the ongoing Canada Post strike, the deadline to complete the Nanaimo River Fire Protection Area 
- Fire Truck Storage Facility Construction survey has been extended to October 8, 2025.  
 
Please use one of the following alternative methods to ensure your survey is received by the deadline: 

• Email: Scan or photograph your completed survey and send it to fireservices@rdn.bc.ca. 
• Fax: Send your completed survey to 250-390-4163, attention: RDN Fire Services. 
• Drop-off: Hand-deliver your survey at the RDN Administration Office at 6300 Hammond Bay Road, 

Nanaimo attention: RDN Fire Services October 6 to 8 between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
• Alternate Drop Off Location: Residents may also drop off their survey on Wednesday, October 8 

between 2 and 4 p.m. at the Jonanco Hobby Workshop parking lot, 2745 White Rapids Road, 
Nanaimo, to the RDN Fire Services representative who will be onsite.  

 
If you have questions or concerns about your survey submission, email fireservices@rdn.bc.ca with your 
first and last name, property ownership address and correspondence address (if different).  
 
Thank you for your understanding and participation. For more information about the survey and project, 
visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/nanaimo-river-fire-protection. 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 
 

Fire Services 
Regional District of Nanaimo 

 

250-390-6565 
fireservices@rdn.bc.ca 
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